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Townsend, Erle

From: Burke, Ruth A

Sent: Sunday, January 14, 2024 1:51 PM

To: Townsend, Erle; Cayting, Lynne A

Cc: Hinkel, Bill

Subject: FW: BEP question/comment

Please see comment below. 

 

Ruth Ann Burke 

Maine Department of Environmental Protection Board of Environmental Protection 

Commissioner’s Office 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: rtjkdj@roadrunner.com <rtjkdj@roadrunner.com> 

Sent: Saturday, January 13, 2024 4:48 PM 

To: Hinkel, Bill <Bill.Hinkel@maine.gov> 

Cc: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov> 

Subject: BEP question/comment 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To: BEP 

From: Richard Johnson 

Email: rtjkdj@roadrunner.com 

Other contact info: 

 

Question or Comment 

 

I want to say that I I am totally disgusted with this idea of forcing us citizens of Maine into 

buying and driving electric vehicles. We don't want them nor do we want the extra cost of 

owning them. I do believe if this is enacted that the car dealers are going to have many lean 

years of selling few cars while we all drive the car we want for as long as we can. That's if they 

can stay in business at all. My hope is that someone will get a citizen's initiative started for a 

referendum on this so we can decide what the people want. Thanks for listening. 

Dick Johnson 

Buxton 


